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• Principal’s Message 
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• School-Wide Learner Goals Awards 

 

Halloween Event – Watch out for the zombie behind you! 

 

Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We wrapped up this month’s learning with a lively and magical 

Halloween celebration that brought plenty of excitement to our school 

community. 

Halloween gives our students and staff the perfect chance to showcase 

their creativity. It’s a day where costumes, games, and treats bring out 

the fun and festive spirit in everyone. 

Our hallways and classrooms at SIS@Can Tho were overflowing with 

spooky decorations, from spiders and bats to skeletons and ghosts. The 

school was filled with a wonderful mix of witches and pirates roaming the 

halls, while monsters and princesses shared snacks, and zombies and 

superheroes joined together on the playground. It was a day full of 

laughter and memorable moments! 

A huge thank you to our dedicated teachers and supportive parents for 

helping make this celebration a success. The impressive decorations 

and the fantastic creativity in our students' costumes added so much to 

the Halloween spirit. We can’t wait to see the amazing costumes and 

decorations next year! 

Warm regards, 

Mr. Ben 

 

Important Dates: 

20 November: Teachers’ Day 

7 December: Christmas 

Charity Fair 

23 December – 3 January: 

Christmas & New Year Break 

10 January: End of Term 2 

13 January: Term 3 Starts 

 

 

 

 

Year 12 Students setting a great 
example for our younger students 
during a fire drill practice. Lining up 
straight and showing the green sign.   
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Virtues Programme 

In October, our students focused on the 

virtues of Generosity and Teamwork, which 

help build a stronger, more caring world. 

Generosity is about giving without expecting 

anything in return. Whether it’s sharing 

supplies, helping a classmate understand a 

lesson, or simply offering a friendly smile, 

generosity brings joy to others and shows 

them they are valued. It’s one of the most 

powerful ways to show kindness and build 

friendships. 

Teamwork means coming together to reach 

a shared goal. When we work as a team, we 

can get more done and benefit from each 

other’s strengths. For example, one student 

might be good at organizing, while another 

has creative ideas. By combining skills, they 

can accomplish great things. Teamwork 

teaches us to listen, cooperate, and achieve 

more than we could on our own. 

 

School-Wide Learner Goals 

In October, our School-Wide Learning Goal 

was to nurture Active and Responsible 

Citizens who respect diverse cultures and 

demonstrate strong social responsibility. 

These students show good citizenship by 

helping others, understanding the 

importance of community, and making 

positive contributions to those around them. 

Active and Responsible Citizens also model 

good virtues, recognizing that a balanced, 

healthy lifestyle is essential for their 

personal well-being and the well-being of 

others. 

Students can become Active and 

Responsible Citizens by learning about 

other cultures, volunteering for community 

and school projects in order to help others, 

and by choosing active ways to spend time.  

 

 

Gia Hao of K1 Class is dressed as a 

lovely green fairy (above) while we see 

Year 9 Students listen attentively to 

Ms. Floriza’s instructions during STEM 

class (below). 

 

Building An Amazing Tower – 

Our Year 1 students test the 

stability of their towers, consider 

how to improve them, and try their 

new designs. STEM activities like 

these teach our students to be 

critical thinkers. 

 

Le Thien Loc of Prep Class strikes a 

dramatic (and scary) pose. 

 

Year 2 Students laugh as they learn 

about coding with our M-Tiny robots. 

 

Bao Quyen and Kha Di of Prep share 

their adorable smiles (above) while 

Henry and Jack of Year 8 determine 

the density of an object in a Science 

class experiment (below). 
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Our SWLG Awards go to our hardest 

working and highest achieving students. 

This month’s winners are as follows:  

 

Active and Responsible Citizens 

Nursery - Tran Kien An, K1 - Do Ha 

Khanh My, K2 - Ma Cat Tuong, Prep - 

Le Nguyen Bao Quyen, Y1 - Vo Anh 

Minh, Y2 - Cao Tue Minh, Y3 - Tran Hai 

Lam, Y4 - Nguyen Pham Minh Anh, Y5 

- Li Khanh Trung, Y6 - To Hong Phat, Y7 

- Nguyen Huy, Y8 - Ta Duc Tri, Y9 - 

Nguyen Nhat Ngoc Minh, Y10 - Phan 

Tran Dong Nghi, Y11 - Ho Huynh Bao 

Ngoc, Y12 - Le Trung Tin

 Congratulations to our 

Active and Responsible Citizens! 

 

Eastern Values 

 

Global Education 

 

 

 

 

 

Danny of K1 leaps in the air like Spider-

Man to get “Cool Bear” high-five. 

The Lovely Teachers of KIK pose for 

a happy group photo (above) while 

flexible and athletic Minh Khoi of Prep 

shows off an amazing Halloween 

costume (below). 

Phuong Nghi of Y3 and Ms. Janet 
take a moment to capture this great 
memory of Halloween with a quick 
photo. 
 

Ha An and Thien Phuc of K1 hold 
hands as they pose for a picture during 
our Halloween Costume Contest. 
 

Dang Duong of K1 dressed as an 
Egyptian pharaoh (above) while Hai 
Khanh, Quynh Anh, Gia Long, My 
Phung of Year 6 pose below. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


